
February 13, 2025 

Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

Re: Testimony in Opposition to SB2208 

Chairman Patten and Members of the Energy and Natural Resources Committee, 

 

I oppose SB 2208 and recommend a no vote on this bill. SB 2208 is trying to take away the voice of 
the people by withholding state funds. People have the right to be heard, and our local governments 
of cities, townships and counties are the people living in these areas, way of being heard and 
represented properly.   

I urge a do not pass on SB2208. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jacob Emo 


